
Land Acquisition Parks 

 

Parks improve the quality of life for all City residents 

 

 Project 

Funding 

 

Budget 

Purchase 

Orders 

Expense 

To Date 

 

Balance 

Professional 

Services 

$         0        0         0 $         0 

Construction            0        0         0             0 

Land 

Purchase 

  2,600,000        0         0   2,600,000 

Contingency            0        0         0             0 

Totals $2,600,000        0          0 $2,600,000 

 

 

Project Team: 

Lead:   Kennie Hobbs, Jr., Assistant City Manager 

Elijah Wooten, Desorae Giles-Smith, Steve Tawes 

GO Management:   J. Martin Cala, Buddy Shelton, Sean 

Henderson, Yolan Todd, Don Giancoli, Doug Downs 

       

       

       

       

       

        

 

       

 

   

Proposed Project Elements: 

 

• Purchase land for additional City 

Parks 

• Sites identified for possible purchase 

 

 

Milestones 

 

Complete surveys February, 2017 

Negotiate Contract June, 2017 

Finalize 

Purchase(s) 

 

December, 2017 

 

Project Status: 

• Project Team is in negotiations for 

contract for first acquisition 

• Ordered appraisals and surveys for 

multiple sites under consideration 

 

Current Conditions 

 

 

 

There are several sites in Lauderhill that could potentially be 

purchased for new and expanded parks.   

Lauderhill is continually seeking to acquire 

additional vacant land to minimize the density of 

development and to provide more open space for 

residents.  The GO Bond funds will allow the City 

to explore multiple options for adding land that 

can be used for future active and/or passive 

parks. 


